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CONSENT FOR PILLCAM

Your consent is required prior to undertaking this procedure. Although this procedure is
considered safe, there are rare complications. The capsule may be retained in your digestive
tract for a prolonged period and although generally safe, may need to be surgically removed.
This is thought to occur in 0.5% of patients.

By signing this form | agree and give my consent to undergo PillCam capsule
endoscopy.



